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The New Forest Pony Breeding and Cattle Society


JUDGES SEMINAR AND STUDY DAY
FORTUNE CENTRE, Avon Tyrell, Bransgore, Hants BH23 8EE
Please be aware that the A35 is closed at Holmsley Bridge.  If travelling from Lyndhurst please check your route.

SUNDAY 6 MARCH 2022, 9.30 am – 4 pm

All New Forest Panel, Probationary and potential Judges are warmly invited 

There will be no charge to attend.  Coffee and a soup and ploughmans lunch will be provided.  It should be a very useful and informative day, and we hope as many people as possible will attend. 

Please note that Council has agreed that judges should attend a Judges’ Seminar at least once in every five years in order to remain on the Society Panel.

PROGRAMME

9.30 am Arrival & Coffee 

10.00 am Introduction to Seminar by Society President Mr Robert Maton, who will also talk briefly about the importance of good type for the ponies living freely on the Forest, and how some of the special stallion and breeding schemes have contributed to an improvement in type.
Gill Wright will make a presentation on the importance of type in the breed.
11.30 Gill Wright will lead a practical session with ponies in the indoor school, looking at breed type.
12.45 Buffet Luncheon
This will be followed in the afternoon with an Assessment for Probationer Judges.    

Potential candidates are asked to submit by 28 February (if not already done) the application form for Probationary Judges Assessment (available on website, or on request from the office).  Candidates will be asked to assess and give marks to a selection of ponies, with particular emphasis on type, conformation and soundness. This is a prerequisite to becoming a probationer judge.

Fortune Centre ‘Raise the Roof’ fundraising campaign

The Society and the Fortune Centre have a long relationship going back several decades, and we are delighted to be back once more at the Fortune Centre, and very grateful to them for hosting us.  The roof of the indoor school is now over 40 years old and is in need of complete replacement, which will cost £250,000.  As we are making no charge for attendance at this seminar, we hope that you will feel able to make a small donation to their fundraising campaign.  We will have a donation box available on the day.
Please book your place with the office by 28 February 2022.
Email: secretary@newforestpony.com
NFPB&CS, Deepslade House, Ringwood Road, Bransgore, Hants. BH23 8AA

Tel/Fax: 01425 672775 email info@newforestpony.com
Website www.newforestpony.com
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